
Last April, I sent the attached letter to every senator in the Oregon Legislature asking for a NAY vote on 
SB 978: 

  

Today, as I did then, I am requesting a NAY vote.  This time on HB 4005.   

  

Although it appears apparent that outside influences are attempting to block those of us OREGONIANS 
who are against this bill from having our say at the hearing which is scheduled for February 7th, we do 
have a voice and we will make ourselves heard; and, as before, our voices will be peaceful and law-
abiding. 

  

We the people, whom the senators represent, spoke then; and we are speaking today:  This second 
attempt to override the basic tenets of the 2nd Amendment is bordering on UNCONSTITUTIONAL 
infringement.   

  

Vote NAY on HB 4005. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Wendy L Berger Wood 

Registered Voter of District 16 

 


